e sttt syl iyl

& TN [INTNRREITT aF B ESCE Lkl

Jan 25, 2017

A Delegation from the University of LAVERNE visited Al Ain
University to discuss the cooperation aspects

The Chancellor of Al Ain University of Science and Technology Dr. Noor El Deen Atatreh and
the AAU President Prof. Ghaleb ElI Refae received a delegation from the University of
LAVERNE in the United States consists of: the President of the university Dr. Devorah
Lieberman, Mr. Tony Revier —-Member, Board of Trustees and Dr. Issam Ghazzawi —Professor
of Management in the College of Business and Public Management. Where this visitors came to
discuss the prospects of cooperation and relations consolidation to serve the mutual interests
between the two parties.

Both parties discussed number of common interest issues in the framework of the two
institutions seeking to achieve their objectives to strengthen active participation in the
community and to cooperate with other parties who seek to advance and develop education.

Dr. Atatreh said that this visit promotes the interests of Al Ain University of Science and
Technology in developing international relations, knowledge channels and scientific exchanges
between the Al Ain University and various scientific institutions.

For his part, Prof. El Refae stressed on the importance of this visit as a part of exchanging

culture and knowledge between Al Ain University of Science and Technology and the University
of LAVERNE which would open new cooperation horizons between the two universities.
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